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Improvements coming to Library2Go 
If you have never used 

our Library 2 Go service 

to check out e-books 

from the library, now is a 

great time to start.  

Overdrive, the company 

behind the Library 2 Go 

site, plans to roll out 

improved features this 

month that will allow you 

to read your e-book from within the internet browser window.  

This will require fewer steps between checkout and reading, 

and many users will not need to download any extra software!  

E-books will still be accessible the old way to support all 

devices and reading platforms.  The new experience will work 

best with Google Chrome, and users of Internet Explorer may 

need to install the Google Chrome Frame Plugin.  Please 

check our website in mid-March for more specific 

instructions. 
 

Teen Activities—Films & Book Safes! 
March is going to be awesome 

for our teenagers!  First we have 

our Teen Tech Week activity, 

which will be held on Monday, 

March 11
th

 at 2pm.  (This is a 

school inservice day.)  We’ll be 

shooting a short movie 

describing our favorite book, so 

we’ll need writers, tech people, costumers and actors to help 

create our Book trailer.  Then on March 26
th

 and 28
th 

at 

5:30pm, we’ll be doing a craft night to make Book Safes.  Cut 

a hole in a classic book and glue the pages together to create a 

secret hiding spot.  Teens ages 13-18 are welcome to attend 

these activities, all to be held at the Tillamook library. All 

materials will be provided free of charge. 
 

Salmon to be released at Bay City 
The salmon being raised at the Bay City Library are just about 

ready to be released.  If you would like to help release the 

fish, please contact the Bay City Library at 503-377-0231 to 

find out the exact date and time.   
 

Thank You for the Yarn! 
Our Librarians Emily and Bobbye 

would like to say a big thank you to all 

who donated yarn and needles for our 

knitting and crocheting classes.  We 

were able to make some wonderful 

creations! 
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March 
Library Events 

 

  Music in our Schools Month 

  National Women’s History    

  Month 

 

  March 2: NEA’s Read Across      

  America Day 

 

March 8: International 

Women’s Day 

 

March 9: International Fanny 

Pack Day 

 

March 10: Daylight Savings 

Time Begins—Spring Forward 

one hour 

 

March 11:  Teen Tech Week 

Video Shoot Activity at 

Tillamook Library, 2pm. 

 

March 11: Tentative start date 

for Library2Go Improvements 

 

March 17:  St. Patrick’s Day! 

 

March 20: Spring Begins! 

 

  March 25-29: Spring Break  

  for all Tillamook County  

  Schools 

 

  March 26 and 28:  Teen Book   

  Safe Activity at Tillamook  

  Library, 5:30-7pm. 

 

March 31:  Easter Sunday 

We’d like to congratulate 

the winner of February’s 

Quilt raffle—Jerrol 

Waggerby! 
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Rockaway Beach Library – Branch of the Month 
 

The history of the Rockaway Beach Branch 

Library goes all the way back to 1925, 

when the men of Rockaway Beach would 

not let the women join their civic club.  So 

the women started their own club and got 

involved with various community projects, 

including sidewalks and public toilets. The 

Women’s Civic Club of Rockaway bought 

lots at 120 N. Coral St. in 1946. The new 

building was completed in 1948 with much 

community involvement. 

 

In 1996, the Rockaway Women’s Club disbanded.   The Club offered the building for a library 

if money could be raised for the necessary renovation.  Up to then, library service was a few 

hours of bookmobile service. Rockaway residents banded together to raise the estimated 

$100,000 for repair and updating.   There were bake sales, rummage sales, book sales, a 

haunted house, a Beanie Baby auction, grants from various Oregon groups, an arts and crafts 

show, a cook book and more. 

 

It took a few years, but finally the “new” library opened on July 3, 1999 in partnership with the 

Tillamook County Library.  The Rockaway Friends own and maintain the building while the 

Tillamook County Library provides the library staff, computer system, books and other library 

materials, deliveries and free WiFi.  It’s been a successful public/private partnership ever 

since.    
The Rockaway Friends continues as a public charity, where an annual membership is $5 per person or $10 per 

family.  For more information, please call 503-355-2665. 
 

Visit the Bookstore! 
The Corner Bookstore is run by the 

Tillamook Library Foundation, 

with all proceeds benefiting the 

Tillamook Library.  The store is 

staffed by dedicated volunteers.  If 

you would like to volunteer at the 

bookstore please call 503-842-

4792.  The bookstore is open from 

11am to 3pm Monday through Saturday. 

The Corner Bookstore sells books, CD’s and movies on everything 

from sports to crafts to poetry.  They also have a small section of 

books you can pick up absolutely free! You’ll find something for 

everyone. 

 

 

Live and Learn 
 

Highlighting new books  

worth reading 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Curious Behavior: yawning, 

laughing, hiccupping, and 

beyond by Robert R. Provine 
If you are curious about things 

like vomiting, tickling, crying, 

and burping, this lighthearted 

book will help give reasons for 

this behavior and explain the 

purpose they serve in our lives.  A 

fun way to find out more about 

things you never bothered to 

question. 

 

Would you like to share your collection in our 

display case? 

Call the Tillamook County Library 

503-842-4792 and ask for Lynette 

 

On Display Now:  
Upstairs Case: Antique Banking equipment, Tillamook Pioneer 

Museum 

Foyer Case: April Petersen--Mosaics 

Downstairs Cabinet: Melody Martin—Carved Eggs 
 


